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August 5, 2003

Ms. Barbara Lawrence

Suquamish Tribe

Higher Education

PO Box 498

Suquamish, WA  98392

Dear Barbara:

Thank you for your interest in the Master in Teaching Program at The Evergreen State College.

I enjoyed speaking with you today, and encourage you to call or email again if you have further questions. Enclosed are MIT 2004-2006 catalogs, and some informational handouts for you, and your interested tribal members.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Enc.
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